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 The Crystal Falls city owned Runkle Lake campground rates have been slightly modified 
for the upcoming season. The trailer rate of $1 per day for both local and non-resident users 
will remain the same as last year.  The local resident fee of 50 cents per day for tent campers 
has been eliminated.  The levy covers the expense of water and electricity supplied. 

 

 The new memorial dedicated to the war dead of two world wars and the Korean conflict 
will be on display for the first time at the VFW Post Headquarters (108 Superior) on Memorial 
Day.  The memorial, which is craved from bronze granite, measures 3.5’ wide X 2.5’ high X 6” 
thick contains the inscription “In Memory of those who served”;  “Tufts-Rondon Post No. 
2891, VFW”. 

 

 A new traffic control plan has been approved by Crystal Falls City Commission.  The plan 
brought forth by police chief Charles Setagord would eliminate over 40 stop signs at traffic 
crossings throughout the City. Generally the bulk of the full stop signs now in use are in 
residential districts.  In their place new signs will be installed warning motorists to “Yield Right 
of Way”.   

 

 

  

 

  

  

 


